
 

 

21 June 2024 

 

Sarah Gillies 

Sarah.Gillies@ea.govt.nz 

 

Dear Sarah, 

Request to undertake a section 18 review into the Northland transmission fault 

As you are aware, on 20 June 2024 there was a significant transmission fault which resulted 
in Northland residents being without power. I am very concerned about the impact this had 
and would like to establish the facts of the matter. 

I am writing to you to formally request that you undertake a section 18 review under the 
Electricity Industry Act 2010 into the Northland transmission fault. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Hon Simeon Brown 
Minister for Energy 
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